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Dear Parents and Carers 
 

Summer 2022 2nd Half – Year 3 
 
We hope you had a good half term break.  
 
Reading 
This half term, we will be looking at the narrative story of ‘The Minpins’ by Roald Dahl and ‘The Iron Man’ 
by Ted Hughes. 
Please continue reading with your child at home on a daily basis and record a comment in their reading 
diaries. 
 
Spellings:  
Our spellings this half term will be a revision of the learning so far this year. 
 
Maths 
Times Tables: Please continue to support your child with their times tables. So far this year, we have learnt 
about the 3, 4, 6 and 8 times tables. We will spend the last half term consolidating these facts. Using their 
Education City login, children can play Times Table Rock Stars to help them to learn their times tables. This 
can be accessed through the school website. 
 
Home Learning Projects:  
Please have a look at the Home Learning ideas document at some starter ideas for projects that you could 
complete at home with your child. Our theme for this half term is ‘Real and Imaginary Places’ based on our 
trip to BeWILDerwood.  As we are asking that children only bring in essential items to school, please don’t 
send in any home learning projects, but do instead take a photograph and send it via Seesaw or by email to 
the school office, so that they can be displayed for the class to share and enjoy.  
 
PE:  
Until further notice, please send children into school in clothes that they can exercise in without the need to 
change for PE, as it will give us the flexibility to increase the amount of physical activity we do in school. As 
the weather can still be quite changeable, we may need to do PE lessons on a different day to our usual 
plan. Children will need to remove earrings for PE and long hair must be tied back. We believe that children 
can nearly always take part in a PE lesson in some capacity if they are able to attend school. Our policy is 
that children will take part in PE lessons unless a doctor’s note advises in writing against it.  
 
Please remember to send a water bottle daily and a hat for sunny weather. 
 
Thank you for your interest and support.  Please do remember that we are available briefly at the end of the 
day should you need to speak to us. 
 
Yours sincerely 
 
Simon Taylor and Ali MacDonald 
Y3 Class teachers  
 

 
 


